Meontrose County recognizes the GMUG’s intent to protect forest health in consideration of the diverse
interests of the public and participating agencies. We would like to commend the GMUG for their
commitment to this collaborative process in a critical transitional period in our regional ecosystems.

Sincerely,

Sue Hansen
Chair
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Vice-Chair Commissioner



